

Cloverbuds will have a chance to come and learn at monthly fun filled science labs! Members will be able to explore science based activities with a seasonal twist. This month we will be meeting at the Extension Office and lab will start at 10am. Call or email Tiffany to reserve your spot at 740-446-7007 or riehm.11@osu.edu.

May 7th Balloon Greenhouse



Bring in a canned food item

In the fall and winter we have shorter days and long nights so the ground is too cold for most plants to grow. So how do we get fruits and vegetables in the winter time? Some producers or farmers use a greenhouse to grow plants inside during the colder months.



April 2nd

Everything Rainbow

April showers brings May Flowers!! April is a great time to see rainbows. In this lab, we learned about rainbows, how we see them, why the colors are lined the way they are, and much more!













